
From: Thomas Moenster
To: Gryglak, Magdalena
Cc: Andrew Croxford; Kent Fisher
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC license no. 24-11128-02 for Baptist Medical Center
Date: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 4:18:43 PM

This is the Radiation Safety Officer from Missouri Baptist Medical Center, License number24-11128-
02. Please do not delete John Karageorgiou, M.D. as an Authorize User. I would like to retain him on 
the License.

Thank you.

Tom Moenster
Radiation Safety Officer
Missouri Baptist Medical Center
Office 314-996-5397     
Fax 314-996-5643
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